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Attendance Congratulations  
 

Classes with 96% and above 

3DK 

Celebrating Punctuality 

Lowest number of late marks 
KS1 – 1SP 

KS2 – 3/4YS, 5KT and 5LD 

 

 

Message from the Head teacher: 

Happy New Year to all our students and 

parents/carers.  I hope you all had a wonderful 

Christmas break and are ready to start the Spring 

Term. Please make sure your children wrap up warmly 

in this cold weather and let’s all try and be on time 

every day so we don’t miss out on any learning. 

Safeguarding: 
For safeguarding reasons, we would like to remind you 

that no parents or carers are allowed in the 

classrooms or cloakrooms.  When dropping 

off/collecting your child, can you please wait outside 

the classroom.  Thank you.  

Christmas Card Recycling Challenge: 

Don’t forget that you can return your unwanted 

Christmas cards to the school office and we can 

recycle them for you as part of a Christmas Card 

Recycling Challenge. The winning school will win an 

amazon voucher up to the value of £150. 

Water bottles: 
All children should now 
have received a Lime 
Academy Parnwell 
water bottle. Please 
make sure the bottle is 
filled with water, rinsed 
and returned to school 
daily. The children will 
have plenty of 
opportunities to top up 
with water during the 
day. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Richard the Storyteller: 

We are very excited that Richard the Storyteller will be 

visiting the school on Monday 14 January. Richard is a 

master storyteller, brought up in the nomadic and Romany 

traveller storytelling tradition.  He has written a number of 

unique, exciting and original children’s stories.  He will be 

working with pupils and staff throughout the day. 

  
 

New Building: 

We are very excited with the progress of the new building 

and are pleased to report that it will be completed ahead of 

schedule.  The children have been given opportunities to 

help choose the flooring, fixtures and fittings which will go 

into the building. Wait for more news on the grand opening 

events! 

Upcoming events: 

14 Jan Richard O’Neill the Storyteller 
15 Jan School Nurse Clinic  
5 Feb Reception Health Checks 
11-14 Feb Bikeability for Year 5 
  

                                                                                                                               

 
 

 

 

 


